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This newsletter is prepared monthly by Yvette Orsini, yno402@embarqmail.com, 259-1061.   
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 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
PRES. - Dick Betts 717.860.3107               V.P. - Roger Homan 617.653.2100               TREAS. - Peggy Power 978.604.2444               SEC. - Ellen Milham 864.325.6378 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

May 2018                    

NEXT MEETING 

 Our next meeting will be held on Monday, 

May 21st, at 6:30 p.m. at La Hacienda 

Recreation Center in the Ricardo Montalban 

Room.  Entertainment for the evening will be 

Doo Wop singers and trivia.  BYOB and snacks for your 

table.    If you would like to invite friends who have a 

Village ID, ask them to arrive at 7:00 pm.  Our short 

business meeting starts at 6:30 pm. 

 
VOLUNTEER POSITIONS FILLED 

Treasurer - Peggy Power 

Calendar - Celia Werschulz 

 

 
 

VOLUNTEERS STILL NEEDED 

Welcoming Committee - Jane Delieu (753-9630) needs a 

partner to greet our new residents. If someone new 

moves in next to you, please call Jane.   

Bocce League - Chairperson for spring & fall league.  

Eileen Drumm will orient. 

HON - Helping Our Neighbor  -  help with minor 

repairs.  

Care Committee - sends bereavement cards and cards to 

those who are ill. 

Entertainment Committee – Entertainment suggestions 

are needed for each monthly meeting.  Please speak to 

any one of our officers if you have a suggestion.  Any 

complaints may also be handled the same way. 

 

Spring Yard Sale - We need someone to coordinate the 

sale!  

 
NEW BUSINESS 

We will be raffling, at the May meeting, a beautiful 

wreath made by Doris Hoey, proceeds to go toward the 

Christmas Dinner Dance.  Tickets are $2.00 each or 

3/$5.00.  Dick has sent an email with an attachment for 

tickets that you may print.  You’re encouraged to buy and 

sell as many tickets as you can.  You may turn in the 

money and tickets that you sold at the May meeting.   

 

                
  SPRING GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Contact - Skip Mortimer 753-8161.  The 

tournament will take place on May 11th 

at El Diablo.  The first tee time is 1:02 

pm; please arrive by 12:40 pm.  Cost is 

$5 pp payable at the course.   

 
 

MARCH GOLF SCRAMBLE at De LaVista 

#1  Roger/Sue Homan & Steve/Celia Werschulz -3 

#2  Three teams tied at -1 

      Mark/Pam Frye & Pilar/Andrea Leon 

      Sonny Schuldt/Vinny Giusto & Al/Jane Melton 

      Jack Hitchon/Judy Ventura & Nick/Sara Greemann 

Anyone wanting to play in the May scramble needs to 

contact Don & Carol Edmunds, 259-2909. 
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